
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Acheinu Bnei Yisrael,  
 
Over the past few years, Neve Yaakov, in Yerushalayim has been blessed with a huge growth 
of thousands of families of dedicated bnei Torah, among them many chashuv talmidei 
chachamim who have happily accepted a life of simplicity in order to dedicate themselves to 
Torah study.  
 
Throughout the year, and especially before Yom Tov, we ask all those who can, to extend 
themselves generously and help the struggling families of Neve Yaakov. There are 
approximately 700 families who lack the basic necessities for Yom Tov and need financial 
help.  
 
We extend our heartfelt brachah to all who take part in and contribute generously to Es 
Yadecha.  In the Zechus of helping the poor and destitute, may they always be zoche to good 
health, happiness and bracha in everything they do.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 


